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LATEST UPDATES

• Fall measurement campaign – continue collecting water level 
measurements from all monitoring wells thru November. 

• 221 wells measured thru date 

• Revisit all Carrizo monitoring wells 

• Maintenance of monitoring equipment 

• Continuation of QA/QC – Monitoring Dashboard (Intera)



GWAP UPDATE

• District Staff has been collecting data for Carrizo wells in response to calls from landowners 

• District Board has approved funding for the Groundwater Well Assistance Program to assist 
landowners with expense of lowering pumps or drilling new wells. 

• District staff has currently investigated 31 wells and is receiving calls daily as well as reaching out to 
landowners with known Carrizo wells. 

• 7 wells have been approved for funding and have been serviced as of today 

• 5 wells scheduled for service this week 

• 5 additional wells will need service within weeks 

• Most wells that qualify will need servicing at some point in future.





GWAP UPDATE

• Working Criteria for lowering pumps established: 
• INTERA performed model evalutions  

• Staff selected Modeled Water Levels in year 2050 as future point 

• Established lowering pumps to 80 feet below modeled water level in year 
2050 






